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End of an era for Counterpoint  

 

Counterpoint had our last rehearsal of the year on Wednesday. We will be sadly saying 

goodbye to some of the members from Upper 6, who have been weekly attendees for the past 

four years, even meeting after school in the PAC with masks during the difficult covid times!  

I have thoroughly enjoyed working with these pupils and I am very much looking forward to 

hearing them sing at Cabaret Evening next week.    

 

Mr Ian Lenihan   
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